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Binding error found in a few County Voter Guides in the 2nd Supervisorial District
A binding error has been discovered in a few of the County Voter Information Guides that were mailed to 26,572 voters in the 2nd Supervisorial District. 
Three guides have been found that are missing 8 pages in the beginning, and 8 pages at the end. Content of those pages includes the Candidate Statement of Qualifications for Superior Court Judge candidates Zach Schwarzbach and Syda Cogliati and County Superintendent of Schools candidate Faris Sabbah, as well as the table of contents, information on how to vote by mail, how to vote with a paper ballot, how to vote with a touchscreen ballot, accessible voting options, and how to vote in a primary. 

The binding error was discovered after receiving a phone call from a voter who was concerned that the two guides they received in their household started on page 9. 

“We immediately checked our supply of guides in our office, and found 1 out of 150 with missing pages,” County Clerk Gail Pellerin said. 

According to the company who printed the guides, K&H Printers in Everett, Washington, after conducting a very thorough evaluation of the production of the Santa Cruz County Voter Information Guides, they are confident this is not a widespread issue. 

If voters in the 2nd Supervisorial district have a County Voter Information Guide that is missing pages 1-8 and pages 25-32, please contact the Santa Cruz County Clerk at 831-454-2060 or info@votescount.com and a new guide will be mailed to you, Pellerin said. 

The County Voter Information Guide is also available online at www.votescount.com. Click on the link “Where to vote and what’s on your ballot.”   
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